
From: yaraki24@gmail.com <yaraki24@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/25/2016 11:19:23 AM
Subject: Re: Urgent press question re: Gov. Haley's letter to Sec. Moniz re: plutonium shipment

Many thanks!

On Fri, Mar 25, 2016 at 11:14 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Yumi,

 

You can find the letter attached.

 

From: yaraki24@gmail.com [mailto:yaraki24@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Yumi Araki
 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 6:56 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Urgent press question re: Gov. Haley's letter to Sec. Moniz re: plutonium shipment

 

Good evening,

 

This is Yumi Araki, a reporter with the Washington D.C. bureau of The Yomiuri Shimbun, Japan's 
largest daily newspaper. 

 

We are reporting on Japan's shipment of weapons-grade plutonium to South Carolina, and I was 
wondering if I could get a copy of Governor Haley's letter to DOE Secretary Ernest Moniz 
regarding this shipment. It was reported by Reuters earlier, and we would like to include her 
concerns in our article.

 

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions!

 

Best,

Yumi

 

--

Washington Reporter
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